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1 March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday 6 March, 9:30-15:00, some students from Penguin cluster will be 
visiting the Thames Water Works in Slough, and learning about the way our waste 
and water systems work. This has been organised by a company called Enabling 
Enterprise. Students are required to make reflections of their experience, discuss 
and pass comments on their enjoyment of the trip, as well as using the core 
enterprise communication skills. 
 
We will arrive back into school before transport arrives to take the students home. 
Please could you send a packed lunch or let us know to order a school lunch. The 
admission for this trip is free for educational purposes, so we will not need a 
voluntary contribution. 
 
If you have any further questions or require more information please do not hesitate 
to contact me on: 
 
Rosina.palmieri@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Rosina Mitchell 
Andersen Class Teacher 
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